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Through The Week 
 
The children brought a touch of colour to school life on Friday. They dressed in their own clothes in support of 
next week’s Big Share. The Book Fair has returned to school once again please remember when it is your 
child’s day to attend.  Please be mindful that if you wish to speak with your child’s teacher for any reason 
please make an appointment through the school office. 
 
 
PEARL Assembly 
 
Miss McBride spoke to the children of Key Stage 1 on Wednesday afternoon about the PEARL value of 
Achievement. She told them that we can achieve most things in life through sheer hard work determination and 
a touch of sacrifice. With God everything is possible! 
 
 Achievement Certificates 
 
Mr Soyka awarded certificates to the following children at assembly on Friday for showing good efforts and 
trying hard with their learning. Keep up the good work children.   
 
Year 1  Timothy Santiago 
Year 2 Francisco Khyar 
Year 3 Zahra Angel 
Year 4 Lewie  Vernon 
Year 5 Julai Ola-Oluwa 
Year 6 Natalie Joseph 
 
 
House Points 
 
Congratulations to the children of Southwell, this week’s house point winners. Keep up the good work children. 
  
Place Saint Points 
1st  Southwell 174 
2nd  Campion 151 
3rd Briant 144 
4th Anne Line 135 
 
Book Fair 
 
The Book Fair will take place in the LIBRARY in the ANNE LINE building after school. It has proved to be a 
wonderfully exciting event for the child that has been well supported by many of you. It is national poetry week 
next week so why not pick up  book of poems?  
 
Please be careful coming in and out of the building especially if you have young children. To avoid any 
unnecessary pressures please visit the Book Fair on the allocated day for your child’s year group.  
 
Nursery/Reception:  Friday 27th September 
Year 1 / 2: Monday 30th September             
Year 3 / 4 Tuesday 1st October 
Year 5 / 6 Wednesday 2nd October 
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Birthdays 
 
Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their special day this week. We hope that you had a 
lovely day. 
 
 
The Big Share 
 
The Big Share will take place after school on Friday 4th October after school. Please keep sending in 
your slips informing your child’s class teacher of the dish you are preparing. Let’s make this event a 
great success for our school!!  
 
 
Website 
 
www.stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk 
 
Is our school website one of your favourite websites to visit? There is a lot to discover about our school through 
the information that is posted on the different pages. It would fantastic if you could spend some time with your 
child looking through them and telling us your thoughts.   
     
                                                                     

 
  

                           Grant Me Riches 
 

    Grant me riches 
    Here on earth –  
    Things that are 
    Of priceless worth: 
 
    The shining sun 
    The silver sea 
    The diamond rain 
    The emereald tree 
 
    For better far 
   Than any gold 
   These treasures are 
   That noe can hold. 

 
        HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND!! 
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